
 
 

 
 
Long Term Care Nurse Aide Certification 

September 27, 2022  

Important Notice 

The Oklahoma State Department of Health has requested a conditional blanket waiver 
from CMS regarding training and certification of nurse aides in LTC facilities. Additional 
documentation is required so we are conducting a survey to gather the needed 
information.  

Click here to complete the survey no later than Friday, September 30, 2022. 

If you have questions or concerns in completing the survey, contact LTC at: 
LTC@health.ok.gov or call: 405-426-8200. 

 
GovDelivery — LTC Distribution List 

Do you know someone who would like to receive our GovDelivery notifications? 

Invite them to Subscribe Here or contact Diane Henry at, DianeH@health.ok.gov or 
LTC at, LTC@health.ok.gov and we will be glad to add them to the distribution 
list.  Additionally, if you are experiencing any issues receiving the notifications, contact 
DianeH@health.ok.gov for further assistance. 

 
  

Long Term Care Questions? We have a new phone number! 
Call us at 405.426.8200 

Or email us at LTC@health.ok.gov  
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Your Oklahoma State Department of Health Subscriptions:  
Manage Subscriptions | Unsubscribe All | Contact the Health Department | Help 

 

http://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/OKSDH/subscribers/new?preferences=true
http://www.ok.gov/triton/contact.php?ac=174&id=150
https://subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com/
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